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 Honourable Purpose 
 

 

Respect Compassion Co-operation Stewardship 

 
17th July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Year 11 compulsory fieldwork will take place on Tuesday 19th September (11Y1 and 11G1) and 
Wednesday 20th September (11G2 and 11Y2), 9am to 3pm. 
 
We will leave school at 9.00 (register in form then go to the coach turning circle). As this trip is examined as 
part of the course all students MUST attend. We will return in time for the school buses.  
 
The trip will involve a human geography investigation in Manchester City Centre and a visit to the National 
Football Museum where we will carry out a guided workshop looking at the impact of sport and football on 
Manchester. Pupils will need a packed lunch and drink with them, there will not be time to go into shops. 
Please MUST wear full school uniform but bring weather appropriate additional clothing (sun cream if it is 
warm, coat if it is cold or wet).  
 
The cost of the trip is £22.00. Please pay for this via ParentPay by 14th September 2023. Consent for the trip 
can also be given in ParentPay. If consent is not given, then we will be unable to let your child attend the 
trip.  
 
If you need any support with payment, please contact our finance team. If you have any problems logging 
on to ParentPay please also contact: finance@allhallows.org.uk.  
 
Behaviour will be assessed on the run up to the trip, any adverse behaviour will be discussed and reported 
to parents and if improvements are not made then removal from the trip may happen and any money paid 
towards the trip will not be refunded. By accepting a place on this trip, you agree to your child abiding by 
school rules and staff instructions at all times.  
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to email me: n.sandler@allhallows.org.uk   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss N Sandler 
(Subject Leader of Geography) 
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